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Presently, grade advancement testing is required for students in grades 5 and 8; however, 

performance standards for grades 3 through 8 will not be established until the fall of 

2012.  The Student Success Initiative (SSI) promotion requirement will not include use of 

the STAAR results in the 2011-2012 school year only. 

 

We are requesting the suspension of EIE Local requiring students to pass the grade 5 and 

8 assessments and consider adopting a resolution for the 2011-2012 school year.  This 

change will prevent the need to revise this policy twice – once to remove the provision 

and a second time to bring it back for the 2012-2013 school year. 

 

 

 


